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Hi, 
My name is Vernon Adams Jr, I live in NorthWest Alaska in Noatak, AK 99761. I am
supporting the bill SB61 because a lot of electronics end up in the landfill and some are still in
the trash bags or boxes that the locals may throw away without fully knowing the damages
electronics components create. This would allow every village to backhaul electronics out of
the village's landfill and the land it's on and for the EPA worker does not have to use fundings
not in their federal budgets 
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